TOWN OF HAMILTON
PUBLIC HEARING
FEBRUARY 12, 2019

Chairman Blaine Lee called the public hearing to order at 7:00 p.m.  All those in attendance were asked to stand for the Pledge of Allegiance.  Roll call found all board members present.  The purpose of this hearing was to discuss creating possible resolutions to set wages for town officials who work over and above their normal responsibilities.
Resolution 31.1
Recycling center attendant set rate of $9.50/hour
Snow plow or other driver  - $16.50/hour
Ebert moved to change the wording of “full-time” employee to employee “being substituted for” in the proposed resolution and Hoyer moved to approve this resolution with the change and Ebert seconded. Paul Degenhardt approved the resolution as presented and upon vote, all 7 electors voted “aye” with 0 “nays”.  Supervisor Ebert approved while Supervisor Hoyer seconded and it was carried.
Resolution 31.2
FEMA, extra election work or other related administrative work
FEMA administrative work –  $20.00/hour  - will need to send proof these were paid out 
           Chairman    51.5 hours x $20    =  $1,030
           Clerk            23     hours x $20   = $    460
Paul Degenhardt moved to approve these figures and Tim Fladhammer seconded the motion.  
9  elector votes “aye” and 0 “nays”.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Election work of the clerk for absentee voting at the November 2018 general election -  24 hours  x $20 = $480  Degenhardt moved to approve these wages while Dixie Fladhammer seconded the motion.  At this time, Ebert moved to amend paying the clerk for 12 hours instead of 24.  There was not a second to this motion.  Upon voting of the electors, 8 voted “aye”.  Lee motioned to approve this resolution while Hoyer seconded (Ebert opposed).  Motion carried.
Meeting was adjourned at 7:37 p.m. by motion made by Ebert and seconded by Hoyer.  
                    
                                                                                                                          ______________________
                                                                                                                                      Sara Schultz, Clerk
